May 2022

JTown oF A\BERDEEN

Fire False Alarm Policy

The following is a policy regarding charging individuals or property
owners for false alarms, usually as a result of a security system
indicating that there is a fire, resulting in the mobilization of volunteer
fire personnel, whether it is activated by mistake or as a result of a

malfunction.

Therefore, should the Town of Aberdeen Fire Department respond to a
fire call that results in it being a false alarm the following fees will

apply;

1%t False Alarm Call in a calendar year No Charge
274 False Alarm Call in a calendar year $500
3" and subsequent False Alarm Calls in a calendar year $1000

Policy comes jnto effect May 17, 2022
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